
Sheshequin Township

Draft

Minutes

August 21, 2023 Regular Meeting

Chairman Lafy opened the meeting at 6:30pm  

Attendees, Chairman Kurt D. Lafy, and member John Smith along with Secretary, Lori Kepner. Vice-

Chairman Aaron Holdren was not present.  Guests present were Laura Hewitt, William Toth, Cliff Davis 

and Theresa Davis.  The Davis’s were present and explained to the board that DEP had stopped by their 

home and found that they weren’t in violation of burning at their home with their outside wood 

furnace.  

Lafy made a motion to approve the July 17th, 2023 Regular meeting minutes.  Smith Second.  2 Yeas

The road master provided a written road report due to not being present at the meeting.     All anti-skid 

is in.  The will continue to finish summer work, and finish road oil.  They have started mowing the sides 

of the roads.     

There is nothing new to report on the EMC, Fire Dept. or the website.   Lafy updated the board on the 

meetings he has had on the Solar Ordinances and will continue to attend meetings when necessary.   

There were no subdivisions to report.   There is nothing new with the township Facebook page; Brandy 

Smith sent the board some options to review at a later date.    Lafy explained the four -way stop is 

installed and completed at the intersection of Ghent Hill and Sheshequin Road.   

William Toth explained in detail about the Soil Services Component 3s Planning Module for the Horton 

Property.  After much discussion, Lafy made a motion to send the Component 3s Module to the 

Township Solicitor for review and to get the Solicitors recommendations.  Smith seconded and all 

agreed.

Lafy moved to accept the treasurer’s report, Smith second.  2 Yeas.  

Executive Session called by Lafy at 7:37pm.  Lafy came out of Executive Session at 8:03pm.  The 

Executive Session was to discuss employee matters.  Lafy made a motion to advertise for a Special 

Meeting on August 28th, 2023 at 9am.  Smith seconded and all agreed.  Lafy made a motion to advertise 

the CDL position again in the Daily Review, Wyalusing Rocket, and the Sayre Morning times.  Smith 

seconded and all agreed.

Our next meeting will be on September 18th, 2023 at 6:30pm.    

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm.

Minutes prepared by Lori Kepner, Secretary 


